March 30th.1939

Rev. P. O'Reilly, Church of the English Martyrs, Prescett Street, E.1

Dear Father O'Reilly,

Your denation of 5/ towards the expenses of last Tuesday's meeting was duly received and, on behalf of the Provisional Council of the Anti-Partition of 'reland League, I wish to thank you for your generosity. I have not forgetten that you already subscribed a similar sum at the first meeting of the Stepney branch of the League so that your action in sending us this denation is very much appreciated by me.

Yours very sincerely,

Organising Secretary of the Anti-Partition of Ireland League.